

Guildford Accordion Club

Newsletter 17th September 2021

Welcome to the club this evening.

Before the play-along please see me, Anita, if you need to update your music books or need a loan copy for the evening.

I hope you are all ready to get those fingers moving and play some tunes.

If you would like to play a solo or duet, just see John and he will fit you in to entertain us.

Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra

The Orchestra has begun rehearsals again and getting together has been great fun,

We are trying a couple of different venues as Ripley Hall is no longer available. We are practising here at Cobham Village Hall for the next two Tuesday evenings 21st & 28th September, starting at 8pm until 10pm.

We would like to welcome new members to play along with us.

If you would like to come to one of our meetings and see how you could fit in, we will be pleased to see you.

Halfway through the evening we have a break.

Tea Coffee and usually a few tasty biscuits are available then a social chat.

Why not give it a try? John Myra and myself Anita are members and would give you more info if required.

Romano ViazzaniEnsemble26th September 2021 at The Pleasantry

Pizza Express Live Tickets £25 020 7439 4962

They are launching their album London Tango in a concert that was originally scheduled for March 2020 but was cancelled due to the pandemic. They will be playing a selection of the same heady mix of Tangos Featured on the album which includes Argentine Tangos as well as their own original Nuevo-style Tangos with a London Twist! Also, some Astor Piazzolla masterpieces and you have a concert that should not be missed.

London Accordion Orchestra

Only a few tickets left for their "comeback" London Concert at St Gabriel's, Pimlico on Saturday 23rd October at 5pm.

The capacity for this concert is capped at 50% to allow everyone space to enjoy the music comfortably.

In the unlikely event of cancellation Ticket Source will provide a full refund including the booking fee.

Tickets from

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/londonao/londonaccordion-orchestra-concert/ekvxyzo

Next Meeting here at

Cobham Village Hall Lushington Drive Cobham KT11 2LU

Friday 15th October 2021

Hope to see you then

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook